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NEWS RELEASE: 

For more information contact: Beth Stewart    

(734) 451-2112 beth@michiganphil.org
AWARD WINNING MICHIGAN PHILHARMONIC PRESENTS A CLASSICAL HOLIDAY TREAT FOR THE WHOLE FAMILY
Michigan Phil’s Excellent Adventure provides Adventurous Excellence!

    “HOLIDAY POPS WITH THE PHIL”

Thursday, December 12, 2013

The Penn Theatre    760 Penniman Ave.  Plymouth, MI  48170
Two Performances

6:00 pm – Family –friendly Concert     8:00 pm – Traditional Holiday Concert

PLYMOUTH, Mich., November 20, 2013 – The Michigan Philharmonic, hot after sold out concerts  and a month of major national awards and recognitions for innovation programming, will featureits second World Premier this season at the annual holiday performances at the Penn Theatre in downtown Plymouth.    “The Eight Candle” by Steve Reisteter, celebrating the spirit of Hanukkah and will be performed along with other holiday classics from,  A Charlie Brown Christmas, The Polar Express, White Christmas ,Winter Wonderland and more .   At the 8 pm concert, a special performance by Principal Cellist, Amy Kuras featuring Tchaikovsky’s beautiful “Andante Cantabile”  and audience sing-alongs will add to the festivities.   To purchase group, or individual tickets, call (734) 451-2112 or visit www.michiganphil.org.   These concerts sell out fast – so please get your tickets early!

For a special treat – a pre-concert dinner is planned at Fiammas.  Please call the Michigan Philharmonic for details and reservations.  
# # #
About the Michigan Philharmonic
The Michigan Philharmonic – (or “Michigan Phil”) – is one of the most innovative and dynamic professional symphony orchestras in Southeast Michigan. Nan Washburn, Music Director & Conductor since 1999, has won 18 ASCAP Awards for Adventurous Programming of Contemporary Music from the League of American Orchestras and First Place in The American Prize for Conducting with the Michigan Philharmonic receiving 2nd place for Professional Orchestras.  The Michigan Phil is bringing its events into an ever-expanding roster of Michigan communities, including Plymouth, Canton, Northville, Livonia, Farmington,  Walled Lake, Downtown Detroit, and many others. The organization is committed to reaching out to a broad and diverse array of audiences and providing enjoyable cultural and social experiences, and encourages anyone who loves live music events to “Spend an evening with Michigan Phil.” For tickets and more information, please visit www.michiganphil.org or call (734) 451-2112.
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